
Some things have changed to help 
stop the spread of COVID-19

COVID-19:
coronavirus

Advice about COVID-19 will change regularly. Keep up to date 
with COVID-19 advice for NSW residents, visit nsw.gov.au.

Due to COVID-19  
our opening hours  
may change.  
For more information:

Store your waste at 
home, if our pick-up 
service or our centre 
are unavailable

We are limiting the 
number of customers 
at our centre at any 
one time

Our opening hours are:
Phone:

Website: 
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